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	The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Preston niblack, Director

Fiscal Impact Statement
Proposed Intro. No:  754-A
Committee: Housing and Buildings


	Title: To amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to requiring the department of buildings to post on its website the number of fatalities and accidents at construction sites

	Sponsors:    Dilan, Brewer, Comrie, Felder, Fidler, Gentile, James, Koppell, Liu, Martinez, McMahon, Palma, Recchia Jr., Stewart and Vacca


	Summary of Legislation:  The Department of Buildings’ Commissioner will post on its website the number of construction injuries and/or fatalities that were reported or that the Department became aware of including those from the previous five calendar years. The website will identify the owner and general contractor, the work being done at the time of the accident, violations issued as the result of the incident and to whom such violations were issued, and the number of persons injured and/or killed.  The website will be updated monthly.  


	Effective Date:   This local law would take effect within 90 days after its enactment.  


	Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated:  2009


	Fiscal Impact Statement:
Effective FY09
FY Succeeding

Effective FY10
Full Fiscal

Impact FY09
Revenues 

$0

$0

$0

Expenditures 

$0

$0

$0

Net

$0

$0

$0



	Impact on Revenues:  There would be no impact on revenues by the enactment of this legislation.  

  

	Impact on Expenditures:   There would be no impact on expenditures by the enactment of this legislation.


	Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:
  Not applicable.


	Source of Information:
City Council Finance Division 

                                                

	Estimate Prepared By:    Ralph P. Hernandez, Legislative Financial Analyst

                                              David Pechefsky, Assistant Director

                                              City Council Finance Division


	History:  Introduced by Council and referred to the Committee on Housing and Buildings as Int. 754 on April 30, 2008.  Hearing held and laid over by Committee on May 6, 2008.  To be considered by Committee as Int. 754-A on June 12, 2008.  
            



